
 

 
10 May 2018 

Diary Dates: 

¶ Glow Worm Disco 
Friday 11 May   

¶ P & C Meeting 
Wednesday 16 May, 7pm 

¶ School Photo Days 
Tuesday 15 May & 
Thursday 17 May (make-up) 

¶ Public Holiday -
Reconciliation Day  
Monday 28 May 

¶ Board Meeting 
Wednesday 30 May, 5pm 

¶ Parent Numbers 
Workshop 

Tuesday 5 June, 6:30-
7:30pm 

Inside this issue: 

Principalôs report 

Deputy Principalôs report 

The Green Garden 

Community notices 

 Assembly  
Fridays @ 12:15pm/ 

2:15pm 

Week 1 Silver/ Aqua 

Week 2 Red/ Blue 

Week 3 Mauve/ Green 

Week 4 Emerald/ Lilac 

Week 5 Teal/ Purple 

Subject to change 

5ŜŀǊ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 
 

9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿŀǎ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ōŀŎƪ ƭŀǎǘ aƻƴŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎΤ ǘƘŜǊŜ 
ǿŜǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ǎƳƛƭŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊǊƛǾŜŘΣ ǎƘƻǿƛƴƎ ǳǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ǿŜǊŜ 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ōŀŎƪ ǘƻƻΦ IŀǾƛƴƎ ǎǇŜƴǘ ǝƳŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ōǊŜŀƪΣ L Ŏŀƴ ǘŜƭƭ ȅƻǳ 
ǘƘŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŀǊŜƴΩǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŜǊŜΗ 
 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǘŜǊƳ ǿŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ YƛŜǊȅƴ ±ŀƴŎŜ ōŀŎƪ ŦǊƻƳ ƘŜǊ ƳŀǘŜǊƴƛǘȅ ƭŜŀǾŜΦ YƛŜǊȅƴ ƛǎ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƛƴ 
{ƛƭǾŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ {ŀƳƛƴǘƘŀ ŀƴŘ ¢ƻǊƛΦ ²Ŝ ŦŀǊŜǿŜƭƭ /ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ tƛǇŜǊ ǿƘƻ ƛǎ ǊŜǝǊƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ 
ǘŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ ŀƊŜǊ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀǘ aŀƭƪŀǊŀ  ŦƻǊ ŀ ŎƻǳǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘŜǊƳǎΦ /ŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƎǊŜŀǘƭȅ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ōȅ ŀƭƭ 
ƻŦ ǳǎΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƛƴ ƘŜǊ ŎƭŀǎǎΦ  
 

²ŜΩǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ŘƛǎŎƻ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ƙŀƭƭ ǘƘƛǎ CǊƛŘŀȅ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ рΥолǇƳ-сΥолǇƳΦ 
! ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ǎǘŀũ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊŜŘ ǘƻ ǎǳǇŜǊǾƛǎŜ ǘƘŜ ŘƛǎŎƻ ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ 
ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜǊǎ Ŏŀƴ ŎŀǘŎƘ ǳǇ ǿƛǘƘ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƻǾŜǊ ǎƻƳŜ ǊŜŦǊŜǎƘƳŜƴǘǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƭŜǘ ǘƘŜ ŦǊƻƴǘ 
ƻŶŎŜ ƪƴƻǿ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǘŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŘƛǎŎƻ- ǘƘƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŜƭǇ ǳǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŎŀǘŜǊƛƴƎΦ 
 

aŀƭƪŀǊŀ {ŎƘƻƻƭ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭ ƛƴ ǎŜŎǳǊƛƴƎ ŦǳƴŘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŀ wŜŎƻƴŎƛƭƛŀǝƻƴ 5ŀȅ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘΣ 
ƛƴ ƭƛƴŜ ǿƛǘƘ wŜŎƻƴŎƛƭƛŀǝƻƴ ²ŜŜƪ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǳǇ ƛƴ ǿŜŜƪ рΦ ¢ƘŜ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇŜŘ 
ōȅ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŜȄŜŎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΣ 9ƳƳ DǊŜŜƴŜΣ ŀƴŘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ ŀ  .ǳǎƘ 
¢ǳŎƪŜǊ DŀǊŘŜƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƛƴǎǘŀƭƭŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘǿƻ ƻǳǘŘƻƻǊ ƳǳǊŀƭǎΦ 9ƳƳ ƛǎ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘǿƻ 
Ŏƻƴǎǳƭǘŀƴǘǎ- !ŘŀƳ {ƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ .ƛƭƭȅ ¢Σ ŀƴŘ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ǘƘǊŜŜ ǿŜŜƪǎ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ 
ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ Ǉƭŀƴǘ ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƎŀǊŘŜƴ ōŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǘŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƻǳǘŘƻƻǊ 
ƳǳǊŀƭǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŎǳƭƳƛƴŀǘŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴ ƻǇŜƴƛƴƎ ŎŜǊŜƳƻƴȅ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ом aŀȅ- 
ƪŜŜǇ ŀƴ ŜȅŜ ƻǳǘ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ƎŜǘǎ ŎƭƻǎŜǊΦ 
 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ǎǘŀƎŜǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇ ς ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ŦƻǊ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ 
р WǳƴŜΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǘŜǊƳ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘŀƭƪƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ŎƻƴŎŜǇǘǎ ƻŦ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŎŀǊŜǊǎ Ŏŀƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǘƻ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ŀƴ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜΦ  !ƴ 
ƛƴǾƛǘŀǝƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎŜƴǘ ƘƻƳŜ ŎƭƻǎŜǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŘŀǘŜΦ 
 

¢Ƙƛǎ CǊƛŘŀȅ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǎŜƴŘƛƴƎ ƘƻƳŜ ŀƴ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƭŜǧŜǊ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 
ǇƭŀƴƴŜŘ ŦƻǊ ¢ŜǊƳ н ƛƴ ŜŀŎƘ ŎƭŀǎǎΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ƻƴŜ ǿŀȅ ǿŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘŜ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 
ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ ƘŀǇǇŜƴǎ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ L ƘƻǇŜ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŜǧŜǊǎ ƘŜƭǇǎ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ 
ǘŀƭƪ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŘŀȅΦ !ǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎΣ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ŀƴȅ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 
ƻǊ ƘŀǾŜ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŜǎƛǘŀǘŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 
ȅƻǳǊ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ƻǊ ƳŜΦ 
 

YƛƴŘ ǊŜƎŀǊŘǎ 
 

Allison Chapman  

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 



 

 

Deputy Principal Report 
 

We have been fortunate to be partnered with Edward Manning, a 2nd year Graphic Design student 
from the University of Canberra, who will support us with developing our logo and signage for 
Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL).  We have moved on to an exciting stage of the planning 
process and we look forward to finalising our ópossumô logo in the next few weeks.  In addition we 
have been developing lesson plans and materials to support teachers to implement the school 
expectations.   
 
You should have received an email advising you about the PODD workshop that will be held at 
the school on June 1 and 2.  There are still one or two places available, so if you are interested in 
attending the workshop or want further information, please contact the school as soon as 
possible.   
 
This year we are again participating in the Australian Early Development Census (AEDC).  This is 
a national population measure of how young children in Australian have developed by the time 
they start their first year of full-time school.  Information has been sent out to our Kindergarten 
families.  Participation is voluntary, and if you choose to opt out of the census please contact me.  
Further information is available from the AEDC website www.aedc.gov.au.  
 
Can we please remind you to label your childôs clothing.  Our classrooms are warm and we often 
remove a layer of clothing after outside play, so labelling will help us identify your childôs jumpers 
and coats. 

 

Dagmar 

 

School Photo DaySchool Photo Day   

Tuesday 15  May 2018 
(make-up day on Thursday 17 May 2018) 

 

By now you should have received your school photo envelope. This envelop will need 
to be returned to the front office with payment/ payment information by Monday 14 May.  

 

If you are unable to make the payment for school photos, please donôt hesitate to 
contact the front office to access student support. 

 

If you need an additional envelope please donôt hesitate to contact the front office. 

http://www.aedc.gov.au


 

The Green Garden at work  
In Term 1 we settled into routines and wished Nicki, Sandra and Kitty all the best 

with various surgical procedures.  

 

We responded to shared reading experiences, explored what makes us healthy 

and what our body parts can do, communicated using eye gaze and Yes/No, 

learnt about Number in Maths and began our important hydrotherapy exercises 

in the pool.  

Swinging is a favourite activity  Seb loves to explore materials.  

Check out that smile!  

Niv exploring toys in the 

courtyard.  

Welcome back Sandra! We 

have missed you. 
�.�L�W�W�\�·�V���L�Q�G�H�S�H�Q�G�H�Q�W���Z�U�L�W�L�Q�J���V�D�P�S�O�H��

using Proloquo2Go�� 


